
National strike next step in unions' private health 
dispute

 Italy 

The Fp Cgil, Cisl Fp and Uil Fpl public service federations have called a national 
strike in private health care for 16 September. This is the latest step in their 
campaign to put pressure on the Aiop and Aris employer organisations to sign the 
sector agreement that was initially agreed on 10 June after three years of 
negotiations. Despite endorsements from the Ministry of Health and the regional 
authorities that play a key role in funding the sector, the employers refused to ratify 
the agreement saying there were not enough guarantees. The strike follows action 
on 31 August when the unions organised demonstrations outside the employers' 
head offices.
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